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July 2017 Newsletter
Bike and Scooter Shelter 

As you will have noticed, we have finally had a new bike and scooter shelter installed. Each bay takes two bikes with enough space to hold 36, along with space for 16 scooters. However, once the spaces have all filled, could we please ask parents to take the bikes and scooters home as they can’t be left on the paths, grass or in the middle of the shelter for health and safety reasons.

Summer Building Work
During the holidays there will be a lot of work going on in the school. A partial rewire and new boiler system will be fitted in the East building and full re carpeting of the west building due to the flooding damage last April.

100% Attendance
Congratulations to the 13 children who achieved 100% attendance this school year and so enjoyed a trip to Hollywood Bowl to recognise their efforts. Children who achieved 100% attendance for the summer term will receive their prizes in September.

Summer Fair
Thank you so much to everyone who supported our Summer Fair this year. We had lots of volunteers helping us and received an incredible number of donations. 

It was a hugely successful event and raised an amazing £1669 for our school funds! We will use this money to help fund a Christmas Pantomime visit for the whole school. 

Parent App 
We have launched our new parent app that is now available to download on to all mobile phones (except windows phones). If you go to your app store and type in ‘Bankfields Primary School’, you can download it from there.

From September, all letter, notification and alerts will be sent via the parent app. This means that letters will no longer be given out to your child. If you are unable to access the parent app, please inform your class teacher and they will arrange for a paper copy to be given out. Paper copies will also be available from the office, if required.

School Results   
I would just like to say a massive well done to all the staff and children this year on the incredible results they have achieved. We have exceeded both Local Authority and National levels in all areas to secure the school’s best ever standards and are delighted that the hard work and dedication of all our staff and amazing children has paid off. Results will be posted on to the school’s website in September once any appeals have been decided.

On behalf of myself and all the staff at Bankfields, I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the year and wish you all a very safe and enjoyable summer break.
Diary Dates

	Friday 21st July
	School closes for summer holidays


	Friday 1st September 
	P.D Day – school closed for children


	Monday 4th September
	P.Day – school closed for children


	Monday 4th September
	Robin Wood Visit

	Tuesday 5th September 
	Children return to school



Professional Development Days

The first two professional development days for the 2017-18 school year will be:

· Friday 1st September               Marking and Feedback 
· Monday 4th September           SEND, attendance monitoring, Safeguarding
Be happy. Be successful. Be proud. Be Bankfields.

